
Painting Group May 2024 Report 

Six  of us met at our room in Startforth Community Centre, for the May meeting. Linking in to 
March and April's projects, which involved using Chinese paintbrushes,  we each worked on  a 
seascape. Dividing the paper showing sky, land and sea, the idea was to create a sense of 
distance,  with the sea in the foreground. After tea and shortbread,  we used white gouache and  

white pastel sticks to create the foam, and then added the finer detail with the  Chinese 
brushes.  A difficult but very enjoyable experience.  

Please contact Val Hobbs on 07900497503 for further details 

             

              



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


